
February 20, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Elizabeth Sullivan 

3432 Connecticut Ave., N.W. 

#21 

Washington, D.C.  20008 

 

Dear Ms. Sullivan: 

 

Per your request I have enclosed a copy of the latest Federal Register notice, which lists the Review 

Board’s most recent determinations.  I have also added your name to our mailing list. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the activities of the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


